
PUBLIC NOTICE

Lamar County is seeking to enter into an architectural services contract for upcoming projects with a qualified architectural firm. 
A complete Request for Qualifications outlining services required by the County, submission requirements and evaluation criteria has been prepared.  Interested parties may obtain copies of this Request for Qualifications by contacting Lamar County Auditor’s Office, 119 N. Main St. Room B05 Paris, TX 75460, or by calling 903-737-2417 of visiting the Bid Publications tab under Public News and Notices on the County’s website at co.lamar.tx.us. 
Lamar County must receive proposals by no later than 9:00 AM on June 29, 2022 to be considered. Proposals received late or incomplete will not be considered. Lamar County will evaluate firms based on the evaluation criteria provided in the RFQ then seek negotiation with the firm that is selected based on these criteria as per Texas Government Code section 2269.  
Lamar County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.


